
 

 

In last Thursday’s season opener, the CHS Varsity Wolves beat Pinnacle 56-10.  The Wolves will take 
on Bishop Gorman (NV) this Saturday @ 7:00pm in Las Vegas.  A limited number of tickets will be for 
sale Tuesday from 7:00-9:00am in the conference room in the front office.  Tickets will also be 
available Tuesday from 5:00-6:00pm on the football practice field by the tennis courts.  All tickets are 
on a first come first serve basis.   The cost is $10 per adult, $5 for high school students with ID. 
Children under five, senior citizens and military personnel are free.  Spirit wear will be available on 
Tuesday at the practice field from 4:00-6:00pm. Cash only and exact change please.  The game will 
be televised at 7:00pm Saturday on ESPNU: Cox- 1330, Direct TV-208, and Dish Network-141.  Go, 
Wolves! 
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Last Thursday the CHS Wolves celebrated Fall Sports and the kickoff of football season with an 
assembly and lunchtime tailgate party.  The highlight of the assembly was the unveiling of the 2015 
Soccer State Championship banner. Band and cheer performed, and each fall sports team was 
introduced.  The Varsity Football Team ended the assembly with the Haka.  Wolves are ready for a 
terrific Fall Sports Season! 



             
 
                                                   

 

This weekend 15 CHS soccer players supported Si Se Puede’s 2015 CSL/SSPF Soccer Kick-Off at 
Frye Elementary.  The boys trained over 400 children in kindergarten through 6th grade.  CHS Soccer 
gave out T-shirts to the children who showed great hustle, sportsmanship, and manners.  Great job, 
Wolves! 



 

 F Football vs. Centennial on Wednesday, 7/26, @ 6:00pm 

CHS Boys Soccer is selling entertainment cards to help with funding equipment, shirts, the soccer 
trip to Florida and much more.  Support the team by purchasing a card for $20 cash or check from 
any soccer player by August 27th.  Check out Entertainment.com for the list of places where you will 
receive discounts.  The boys will have the cards available for delivery in a few weeks.  Thank you for 
helping the soccer program!   

    



CHS Spiritline will be starting a toy drive for Phoenix Children's Hospital in September for Childhood 
Cancer Awareness Month.  Please support this great cause by dropping off toys to the front office or 
students’ homerooms.  

 

1. The Chandler Unified School District continues to grow approximately 600 to 1000 students a 
year which requires additional classrooms, related furniture, technology and equipment. 

2. Funding is necessary to maintain and protect the District’s $683,000,000 investment 
            in existing facilities. Currently the State is only providing the District with $3,069,209 in       
            additional district assistance to help maintain our facilities annually. 
 

For additional information, visit the district website. 

Following the 2012 elections, Arizona ranked 45th in the nation for voter turnout. To 
combat this startling statistic, O’Connor House, the legacy project of Justice Sandra 
Day O’Connor, has launched a new voter engagement initiative, The Great Voter 
Challenge.  

 “Roughly half of Arizona voters actually vote and that’s frightening. I hope that we can encourage 
every citizen to register and vote. It’s so important, and Arizona can do better on that score.”                
- Justice Sandra Day O’Connor 

 

In order to vote in the November election, you must register by October 5, 2015.  
Ballots will be mailed on October 8, 2015.  Election Day is November 3, 2015. 

Seniors who have not scheduled their photo shoots with Leasures Studio need to call NOW! Please 
call 480-786-4585 today to make sure your picture appears in the 2015-2016 yearbook.  

 

http://cusd80.com/cms/lib6/AZ01001175/Centricity/Domain/19/FactSheet_V6_WEB.pdf
http://www.voteaz.net/
http://www.voteaz.net/


Chandler High we will be hosting Parent Educational Meetings, nights for parents/ guardians to 
receive information on current topics that affect families in their everyday lives. The first topic for the 
year will be on Stress Management.  

Does your teen have a feeling of being overwhelmed with managing their time? Do you feel he/she 
loses his/her temper easily? Please join Erin Zius, CHS Social Worker, and guest speakers, Devon 
Hageman and Cheryl Sexton, for a discussion of effective communication and strategies to help with 
Stress Management.  

Date: Thursday, September 3rd                                                                                                                              
Time: 6:30-8:00pm                                                                                                                                                     
Location: Career Center (Administration Building)                                                                                   
Topic: Stress Management  

If you have questions, feel free to contact Erin Zius at 480-812-7709 or zius.erin@cusd80.com. Stay 
tuned for additional meetings, with the next scheduled for December 3rd.  

COLLEGE PRESENTATIONS: Sign up in the Career Center 

 Grand Canyon University- Wednesday, 8/26 @ 8:30am 

 Savannah College of Art and Design- Thursday, 8/27 @ 10:00am 

 Arizona State University- Wednesday, 9/2 @ 8:30am 

 Duke University- Tuesday, 9/15 @ 7:00pm (Regional Presentation at Desert Vista H.S.) 

 Northern Arizona University- Wednesday, 9/16 @ 8:30am 

 Vanderbilt University- Monday, 9/21 @ 10:00am 
 
New presentations are added daily.  Visit the Career Center website to access the Career 
Center Calendar and other valuable info.  
 
COLLEGE FAIRS AND SCHOLARSHIP PRESENTATIONS: See the Career Center Calendar or 
Mrs. Thoren for additional info. 

 CUSD College Fair- Monday, 9/21 from 5:45pm-8:00pm at the CCA 

 National College Fair- Sunday, 9/27 @11:00am at the Phoenix Convention Center 
 
 

 

Eat at Chandler Fashion Center and submit your receipts August 1 - September 15 to earn Quad 
points! For more information visit the School Cents webpage. 

 

mailto:zius.erin@cusd80.com
http://www.cusd80.com/domain/1124
http://us1.campaign-archive2.com/?u=cbd33f15ff6c24b3541147ea0&id=4e17cce41a&e=a7d7b0e889

